
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
March 9, 2011 
 
 
 
Greg Withrow 
El Dorado Chemical Company 
P.O. Box 231 
El Dorado, AR 71731 
 
 
RE:  NPDES Permit No.: AR0000752  AFIN: 70-00040 
 Quarterly Report—4th Quarter 2010 
 CAO 08-067  
 
 
Dear Mr. Withrow:  
 
This letter is to confirm the receipt of the report dated January 28, 2011 concerning the 
report for the 4th quarter of 2010 regarding your efforts to eliminate and reroute Outfalls 
006 and 007 to Outfall 008.  The Department appreciates your proactive approach and 
cooperation by sending in the required information.  Please continue to work with the 
Department by submitting these reports in a timely manner.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me at 501-682-0640 or you may e-mail me at garner@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Cindy Garner 
Enforcement Branch Manager 
Water Division Enforcement Branch 


